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Lausanne April 08, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
We hope this email finds you well. 
 
We inform you due to the COVID 19 emergency and the consequent postponement of the Tokyo Olympic 
Games, the IWGA has informed us that The World Games 2021 will be postponed and held in Birmingham 
from July 07th to 17th, 2022. 
 
The dates of competitions of our three disciplines and any change relating to the qualification criteria 
have not yet been identified, but we will inform you as soon as this information is provided to us so that 
you can better plan your sports preparation. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further information and we wish you to face this difficult moment in 
the best possible way. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

Roberto Marotta 
Secretary General 

 
	

	


